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VIA EMAIL TO PSC@UTAH.GOV  
 
June 17, 2021 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Re:  Advice Letter No. 38; Revisions to Price List No. 3 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 

Enclosed for filing with the Utah Public Service Commission is an electronic copy of this 
Advice Letter No. 38 and revised price list sheets for the Utah Price List No. 3 of Electric Lightwave, 
LLC dba Allstream. This filing adds a month-to-month recurring charge for Market Expansion Lines 
and Additional Pathways, for customers whose contract term has completed. The following list of 
revised tariff sheets includes a description of the proposed changes: 
 
• 25th Revised Sheet No. 2 – Revised Check Sheet 
• 12th Revised Sheet No. 72 – Added month-to-month recurring charge for Market Expansion Lines and 

Additional Pathways 
 

Customers impacted by this increase were provided 30 days’ notice via the following bill message: 
 
NOTICE OF PRICE INCREASE 
According to our records your initial contract term has completed. If applicable, effective with the 
July billing cycle you will see a price increase of $5.00 per Market Expansion Line (MEL) and 
$5.00 per Additional Pathway.  
 
The Company respectfully requests an effective date of July 1, 2021 for this tariff revision.  

Please contact me if you have questions. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ Donna Heaston 
       
       Donna Heaston 
       Corporate Attorney 
       Phone: 763-745-8466 
       E-mail: donna.heaston@allstream.com 
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